
                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brothers, as I have said before, fraternalism begins with spending time with your brothers. There are lots of 

ways to do this, but one of the best is to volunteer. You get to spend time with different people that way. 

Unfortunately, we seem to have trouble getting volunteers for various events. Take for instance, the baby 

bottle program. We need two volunteers at each of the four doorways to the church for about 15 to 20 

minutes after each mass on the weekend of October 5/6. Then, on October 12/13, we need the same 

volunteer coverage to collect baby battles before mass for about 20 to 30 minutes. Bill Keating asked for 

volunteers at our last council meeting. Yet, we are short volunteers for both weekends. Thank goodness we 

have the Columbiettes and some other pro-lifers who are willing to work for this brief period on both 

weekends or we would be very short on help! 

We have 180+/- members in our council (not counting the insurance members). Like most organizations, it’s 

pretty safe to say that 20% of the membership does 80% of the work in 14202. If we could increase this 

proportion to 30% or even 40%, we could get so much more done and benefit so many more people. People 

who need our help! 

I certainly hope all of us are going to mass each weekend. If so, why is it such a big deal to come early or stick 

around for an extra 15 to 30 minutes to get this job done? 

Enough said. I’m sure you get the message. 

GK Jerry  

Message from your 

Grand Knight         

Gerry McGrath 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

St. Agnes Council 14202 

Naples, Florida                                                    
August 2024 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Brother Knights, 
 
Tickets to our November 2, 2024 Youth Fundraiser Pizza and Pasta Dinner will be available on 9/9/24 prior or after our 
September Business Meeting in the Parish Center. Net proceeds for this event are earmarked specifically for the St. 
Agnes Youth Group. 
 
Tickets are $20 for adults and $10 for Children 12 and under.  Cash, Check or CC is accepted for purchase of the tickets. 
 
The dinner features; All You Can Eat (AYCE) Pizza, Pasta and Meatballs with Red Sauce, Salad, Bread and dessert. Wine 
and Beer are available with a donation. Joe and the team will prepare an award winning dinner as they did last January! 
 
Wow, we were able to keep the price affordable at $20 and there is NO better value in Naples.  Consider bringing the 
entire family and inviting neighbors, friends to the event. 
 
We sold out last January for this event and expect the same so purchase those tickets NOW while they last. After 9/9, 
tickets will be available from the Council Officers and in the Parish Center Office until we sell out. 
 
See Mark Crain prior or after the 9/9 Council meeting to purchase your tickets. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mark Crain 
Council 14202  
Financial Secretary 
 

 
  

        

 

 

OFFICIERS LUNCHEON 

Our worthy GK set up a luncheon for his officers and their wives.                

It was a great time for all to meet and greet. 



          

 

 

 

Plans are underway for the 2025 golf outing. We currently have a date of May 4th at Vanderbilt CC. 

As you know, this is the biggest single fund raiser of the year.  Last year’s outing was a great success and we 

want to improve on that in 2025.  

In order to do that, we need the support of our Council members. 

There are many details in the coordination of this event, but some of the important work items are: 

o Solicitation of Sponsorships (Signs; hole sponsors; restaurant gift cards; golf foursomes). 2-3 

Knights needed. 

o Organization of activities on day of event (Sign -in; Silent auction; 50/50; Mulligans) – 2 people 

needed. 

As you can see this is an event that will require a lot of member support. 4- 5 volunteers are needed to ensure 

success.  

Peter Dresch is in charge of this outing and is asking for volunteers now so we can set up a golf committee well 

in advance of the event. If you would like to help on this event, please contact. 

Peter Dresch 

pdresch@yahoo.com    203-984-2933 Cell 

 

 



                                

 

   

   

 

 



 

   
 
 
 

 
 
If you now are a 1st or 2nd degree Knight and need to attain the 3rd degree before you can become a 4th Degree, please 
contact the 14202 Membership Director and Chancellor Brother Guillermo Lopez-Perez at guillerph03@gmail.com and 
ask him to help you get this done as soon as possible.   
 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
God bless and vivat Jesus! 
 
  
Fraternally, 
 
SK Jeffrey T. Vespo, PGK, PFN 
 
DISTRICT DEPUTY #60 
Cell: (239) 398-4969 
Fax: (239) 398-9910 
JTV@VESPO.COM 
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Brother and Sir Knights, 

The Assembly is focused on the Veterans Ball on November 9th and look forward to a great attendance by all the 

Brothers and friends.   If you don't have tickets yet, please call Monte (240-423-0985) or Bobby  (412-853-4406) to make 

arrangements to secure your seats. This dinner/dance is too fun to miss.     

Through the coordination efforts of Greg Russo, we have had 2 Adopt a Precinct "events" this year and the final one 

coming up soon on November 5th.    I encourage all Brothers to be involved and knowledgeable on candidates and 

amendments and get out and vote.  It's your Patriotic duty.  These "events" are a great fundraiser for the Assembly and 

as our Grand Knight has mentioned on several occasions a great way to get to know your fellow Brothers.  

 Looking forward to the return our seasonal parishioners, Council breakfasts', and some cooler weather, not to mention 

my prayers we get through the rest of the Hurricane season unscathed.   

 

God Bless,   Monte Hilmoe, FN  - St. Agnes Assembly 3094 



     

 

 

 

Bill D’Onofrio and his wife Vicky have been volunteering at the Harry Chapin Food Bank in Naples since they became full 

time Naples residents. They volunteer once a month as part of their community Greyhawk at the GC of the Everglades.  

“Our duties are pretty simple. We either pack potatoes, carrots, corn or other vegetables 3 pounds per bag for 

distribution, usually the next day, to those in need,” said Bill. The produce distributed is either donated or purchased 

using monetary donations to the Food Bank.  

Harry Chapin was a popular folk/rock singer and songwriter who donated the proceeds from every other concert to 

fighting hunger. 

 

                                      

                      

 

More than 150 wounded, ill or disabled U.S. service members and veterans participated in the Order’s annual Warriors 

to Lourdes pilgrimage May 21-27, along with family members, chaplains, support staff and a Fourth-Degree honor guard. 

The U.S. pilgrims joined around 14,000 military personnel from more than 40 countries who traveled to the Sanctuary of 

Our Lady of Lourdes in France to pray for peace as part of the 64th International Military Pilgrimage. 

Archbishop Timothy Broglio of the Archdiocese for the Military Services, USA — which co-sponsors Warriors to Lourdes 

with the Knights of Columbus — led the pilgrims from the United States. 

“At Lourdes, we have the dramatic signs of healing, of people being cured. But there’s also the experience of seeing that 

you’re not alone,” the archbishop said. “It puts the notion of being sick or needing healing in a whole different context. 

Because here, you’re not a burden, you’re really the center.” 

SUPREME NEWS    

VOLUNTERING AND FELLOWSHIP  



The pilgrims attended Mass together, participated in the Stations of the Cross, and took part in a candlelight procession. 

They also had time for personal prayer and reflection, and the opportunity to wash in the waters of Lourdes, which 

annually draw millions of people seeking spiritual, physical or emotional healing. 

In recent years, many of the pilgrimage’s presentations have focused on moral injury and other wounds to the minds, 

hearts and souls of service members and their families. 

“We now see less of the visible and physical wounds of war, but more of the invisible wounds,” said retired Army Master 

Sgt. Sompaul Vorapanich, director of Warriors to Lourdes and the Order’s military councils. “The sanctuary here is 

perfect for healing. [The pilgrims] see others who are seeking the same, and they’re able to open up.” 

The theme of this year’s Warriors to Lourdes pilgrimage came from Psalm 34: “The Lord is close to the brokenhearted 

and saves those who are crushed in spirit.” 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COUNCIL NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASSISTANT EDITORS 

TO HELP WITH OUR NEWSLETTER 

• Take pictures at our events 

• Cell phone needed  

• No degree needed 

• Non-Union 

Contact Brother Bob Jurik (Recorder) 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Years of Service 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   
 

        
 

 

    



           

                         

 

 

 

   

 
 

2024 St. Agnes Parish -  KofC Officers  

Council 14202 
 



 
 

 

 



 

                        

Note from the Editor    
This is OUR newsleter and your help is always needed and appreciated.   

 

Our goals… 

• Ensure all our coucil brothers are constantly informed and updated  

• Provides a way for our members to engage in evrything our council offers 

• Provide the avenue for all member to communcate to each other 

• Illustrate our past activities via pictures  

• Make it fun!  

• Please notify me if…. 

o If there are any corrections or additions need to be made  

o If you have any events, pictures, awards, etc. that you feel would be of interest to all 

o If you have any ideas or notes for the Good Of the Order 

 

Fratrnally yours; 

 

Brother Bob J 

Recorder 

516.317.6084 


